
04th June 2024 

 

 

 

 

To:  Members of the Hydrographic Commission on Antarctica 

Subject:  IHO Hydrographic Commission on Antarctica, ICCWG 19/19 – Pourquoi Pas Scheme 

 

Dear Members, 

1. With reference to the new requirements discussed at HCA19 please find attached the final 

recommendations regarding coverage of Pourquoi Pas Island (MSR Av) south to Rymill Bay, (action 

HCA19 ICCWG 19/19 refers).   

2. The ICCWG action list and report can be found on the HCA19 page here: https://iho.int/en/hca19-2024 

3. This proposal amends the original proposed scale from 1:50,000 to 1:55,000 at lat. 67 55.00S (to fully 

include Horseshoe Island on the northern chart. 

4. The INT chart numbers for these proposals are 9168 & 9169. 

5. Sally Cove is included on INT9168 and no longer on INT9109 (ICCWG 19/07). 

6. Please provide feedback by 18th June 2024. 

7. A PowerPoint slide deck is attached to the accompanying email, summary slides are included below. 

 

   

 

Best regards 

Lee Truscott 

IHO HCA Region M Coordinator 

HCA Integrated Chart Coordination WG 
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